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spread of the virus in the event there is not progress in this regard over the summer months 

remains unknown. UAF will actively plan for regular offerings as well prepare a plan for 

transition to online modes of delivery, similar to this spring, and is proactive in this planning as 

opposed to reactive after the initial outbreak. We prefer to continue planning for fall residential 

student enrollment and/or in person delivery (heeding CDC and state and national guidance) 

until it may become impossible to do so.  

 

FY21 Planning 

With respect to FY21 additional detail, the UAF planning target to date ($15.8M) includes 

compensation increases for market and a general across the board 1% adjustment, which may be 

something to consider delaying until a future time in the increasingly constricted climate. The 

VCASs and CHRO Steve Patin are currently working through a series of workforce related 

options which will be presented to you and the Chancellors for decision. Without these added 

costs, UAF’s planning target would be reflective of the $12.3M state UGF reduction and any 

unmet gap from FY20. Additional one-time actions, such as furloughs, may also be a necessary 

tool for consideration in FY21 or FY22.  

 



 

 


